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November 29, 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
Some students struggle to engage in their learning due to the impact of trauma. Some students have 
experienced multiple traumatic events in their short lives. Students who have experienced traumatic 
events can become marginalized and further struggle when adults around them are not attuned to 
their mental health needs.  
 
All Maple Leaf staff have received professional learning so that we can better address the learning 
needs of every student through improved educator practice. We are now able to offer learning to 
parents, caregivers and community members on December 5th at 7 pm. This session would be 
appropriate for those who have experienced personal trauma, and/or whose children have 
experienced trauma, and/or for caregivers or any community member interested in learning about 
how to support the work we are engaged in in the community and at the school or in your homes.  

 

If you are interested in attending this learning with Heather Carter please complete and return the 
bottom half of this letter by December 4th. 
 
 
 
 

I will attend this adult learning session on December 5th at 7 pm in the Library at Maple Leaf 
 PS. 

 
Parent/Caregiver name: _____________________________________ 
 
Daytime phone number: _____________________________________ 
 

I cannot attend in the evening, however, I would like to attend a session held during the  
day.  

 
       
 
Student: _________________________________________ 
 
Teacher: _________________________________________ 


